ROTARY CLUB OF SPACE CENTER

BOARD OF DIRECTORS MEETING

April 8, 1970

ATTENDEES:

Gene Lindquist

Harry Jennings

Rose Hager Rex Strader Fred Joy Bob Cranshaw Jerry Hammack

Worth McCauley

MINUTES

Meeting called to order by Gene Lindquist.

Bob Cranshaw reported on Blastoff, magazine, public affairs, and Rotary service.

Jerry Hammack brought up publicity, general feeling it could be improved.

Interact seems weaker than last year in action and attendance at Rotary meeting. Fred Joy suggested that as it is near the end of the year, we let it go as is but concentrate on next year.

Members interested in going to Bob Hope Special by bus, to be brought up Monday, April 13, 1970.

Hal Neely announced that Steve Duff was unanimous choice for District Schölarship.

Don Kirk and Dr. Kemmerer approved for reinstatement.

Next Board of Directors Meeting scheduled for April 22, 1970.